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Urgent safety information 
 
PM 2021/1 
 
Preventive replacement of the seat carrier  for the electric vehicles 
 
CL409 (model no. 1.254) and 
CL510 (model no.1.264) 
 
from the delivery period: 6/8/2020 - 4/30/2021 
 
 
Dear Sirs and Madames, 
 
As part of our market observation, we became aware of a possible weak point in our electric vehicles CL409 and CL 
510. The seat carrier on these vehicles could break suddenly and as a result the user could be seriously injured. In 
this context, it is recommended, that the vehicles will no longer be used, until the seat carrier has been replaced. 
 
With this cover letter you will receive a list of the vehicles affected, as well as a request form with which you can 
order the required seat carriers from us free of charge after checking your data records. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Actions you should take: 
• Inform your customers about the corrective action 
• Feedback to Meyra, that your customers have been informed 
• Requesting the required seat carriers from customer service 
• Replacement of the affected seat carriers at your customer vehicles 
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Passing on the information described: 
 
Please ensure, that all users of the affected products and other persons are informed about this urgent safety 
information. If you have given the products to third parties, please forward a copy of this information and inform 
our contact person given below. 
We would like to thank you in advance for your efforts. 
 
If you have any further questions, Mr. Marcus Nolting will be happy to answer by phone  +49 (0) 57333 / 922-120 or 
by email at Marcus.Nolting@Meyra.de. 
 
All of this information and attachments are also available in electronic form on our website at 
www.meyra.com/sicherheitshinweise-rueckrufe/ 
 
 
 
With best regards 
 
 
MEYRA GmbH 
 
     

    
 
Managing director                                               MDR-Responsible person 
 
 
 
 
 
Appendix 1: List of affected products 
 
Appendix 2: Request form 
 
Appendix 3: Confirmation form 
 
Appendix 4: Assembly instructions 

 


